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The Media Association Jamaica Limited (MAJ) expresses shock and sorrow at the murder of
media worker, Bradley Morgan, a former employee of the Public Broadcasting Corporation
(PBCJ) who was reportedly murdered on Fagan Avenue on Monday.

      

We are concerned every day when we hear or read about homicides in our country.  However,
when it impacts the media fraternity, it is particularly hurtful.

  

We extend our support and prayers for emotional strengthening to his former colleagues at the
PBCJ and to his family members.  We also encourage full cooperation with the police in
bringing the perpetrators of this crime to justice.
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